
POLITICAL CONDITION IN EGYPT

Provides an overview of Egypt, including key events and facts. are straining the country's resources and economy, and
political unrest has often a return to the authoritarian security state that prevailed under Mr Mubarak.

A major flash point was the repeal of Nasser-era land reform policies under pressure for structural adjustment.
Successive dynasties witness flourishing trade, prosperity and the development of great cultural traditions. At
least protesters were killed in one day, in what most likely amounted to a crime against humanity. The attack
killed worshippers including 27 children. The intensified crackdown also includes lesbian, gay, bisexual, and
transgender LGBT activists, artists, and alleged or self-described atheists. The regime justified the law on
grounds of safeguarding national sovereignty, but it has sharply limited associational life and independent
advocacy, especially in areas outside Cairo, thus concentrating more power in the hands of the state and
shutting down alternative voices. Ahram Online. Forecast: Cloudy with a Chance of Storms Without a firm
handle on how to implement economic reform while avoiding unrest, and embarrassed by the fiasco of the
electoral campaign and indications of eroding public and military support, a vulnerable President Sisi can do
little else than surround himself with loyalists, try to root out his enemies and critics, and pursue his draconian
crackdown on dissent. In November, President al-Sisi ordered the law revised but the government did not
announce a timeline for such revision. Egyptian authorities have been using counterterrorism and
state-of-emergency laws and courts to unjustly prosecute bloggers, activists, and critics for their peaceful
criticism. Between December and March , CIHRS has documented the execution of 39 individuals, most of
them civilians, whom military courts convicted. Egyptian authorities have arrested scores of documented and
undocumented migrants and kept them in inhumane detention conditions, referring some of them to trials.
Inflation, which had risen to near record highs against a backdrop of a political turmoil and loss in the value of
Egyptian pound, fell significantly, with headline inflation recorded at  Secular political parties and
ultra-conservative Salafi groups are trying to block the ascendancy of the Muslim Brotherhood, while various
pro-democracy activist groups keep pressing for radical change promised in the early days of the anti-Mubarak
uprising. Two potentially tough opponents with strong roots in the military, former general and presidential
candidate Ahmed Shafiq and former Army Chief of Staff Sami Anan, indicated their intention to challenge
Sisi before being forced out of the running. A new constitution is to be drafted by the end of , followed by
fresh elections, but the timetable is highly uncertain. Militants also used improvised landmines that struck
civilians on several occasions. In addition to using the exceptional State Security Courts, for which court
decisions cannot be appealed, authorities continue to prosecute thousands of civilians before military courts.
During the September session of the UN Human Rights Council, the EU expressed concerns over the situation
of civil society in the country and about the new cybercrime and media laws. Social and Labor Rights
Authorities held in May the first trade union elections in Egypt in 12 years. Thousands of residents in the east
rely on rain water. In July, the Trump administration announced that it would reinstate Foreign Military
Financing funds to Egypt after withholding some funds in August pending improving democracy and human
rights benchmarks, which were not published. Queen Cleopatra commits suicide after Octavian's army defeats
her forces. Retrieved 10 December  Death Penalty Since July , Egyptian criminal courts have sentenced
hundreds of people to death in cases stemming from alleged political violence. Judicial authorities have
investigated very few officers and even fewer have been prosecuted for abuses, including enforced
disappearances and torture. Instead, he got none of the above. The main challenger was arrested, prompting
other challengers to withdraw their campaign on possible grounds of intimidation. The authorities have been
increasing controls over traditional and social media to an unprecedented degree.


